
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 27, 2018 
 
Dear Dr. Lacity: 
 
This letter is in support of the proposed interdepartmental Blockchain Minor at the 
Walton College. Blockchain is a completely new approach to information systems that 
promises to solve many of the problems of today’s centralized systems, with wide-
spread implications across every business function. An interdepartmental minor in this 
area thus seems timely and important. We believe that this proposed program will help 
provide interested students with a differentiated skill set that helps set them apart from 
their peers.   
 
iDatafy strongly supports this proposed minor. We will have a number of internship 
opportunities opening up that we would like to fill with U of A blockchain students.  Our 
hope is that these internships lead to full-time opportunities for excellent candidates.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David M. Wengel 
CEO, iDatafy 
  
	


